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                                                B & L Bottle Shop  
                                                           Bailey Mc Coy  
                                                   Tulsa, OK 74127-7246  

                                                           May 14, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

Dear Sir/Madam:  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  
I can say, unequivocally, that if the proposed rules change covering flavored malt beverages is passed into policy, I will have to shut my business down. Plain and simple, flavored malt beverages 
represent the most significant portion of my sales revenue. On top that, they open the door to a significant amount of additional purchases that my customers make when they buy their flavored malt 
beverages. My business, and probably far too many others like mine, will not survive this change in policy.  �����������������������������������������������������������������������������������������
I don't want these new regulations. Nor do I want the loss of revenue, customers and employees that would ensue. I must ask you to make sure this proposal never reaches the point of being policy.  

Regards,  

Bailey Mc Coy 




